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Term 3, Week 7, Thursday 28th August 2025

Important dates to remember:

10.09.25-Board Elections
29.08.25-Winter sports 
09.09.25-Art exhibition starts.
10.09.25-School photos
19.09.25-School holidays
06.10.25-Teachers only day

Kia ora e te whānau

What a fantastic term it's been so far! The energy at school is buzzing, and it is wonderful to see 
so many smiling faces back in the classrooms after so much sickness. We are managing to get 
on top of the recent wave of winter sickness, and the classrooms are once again filled with the 
sound of happy learning. A huge mihi to our incredible students, who have been working so hard 
on their artwork for the upcoming exhibition. The pieces are truly amazing, and we can not wait 
to show them off.  Our winter sports season is kicking off this Friday. Be sure to come along and 
support our teams! We look forward to seeing you there. 

Remember to get your votes in for Board elections, it closes on Wednesday 10th September. 
This information was all sent out via email or a hard copy was sent to your home address if we 
do not hold an email address for you. If you have not received anything please contact the school 
office.

Reminder: school photos will be on Wednesday 10th September. We will not be doing sibling 
photos with students from preschool or the college. Only siblings at Kāeo.

Nāku noa 
Whaea Kaiya

E kore e mutu ngā mihi korua!!
A big thank you and a bittersweet farewell to two of our dedicated board members, Marco Van 
Den Broek and Wiki Todd! We are incredibly grateful for their years of service and invaluable 
contributions to the board. Their leadership, insights, and passion have been instrumental in our 
success, and they will be greatly missed. Thank you so much from Kāeo School community!



Whānau hui feedback
Thank you to everyone who attended this terms whānau hui. It was so good to hear the 
feedback from everyone about the future growth of our school. If you were unable to attend and 
would like to add your own thoughts, ideas and feelings please click on the survey form below. 

Whanau survey form

A big welcome to our new teacher 
Alexie Smith! We are so lucky to have 
you join our team. 

We would also like to welcome 
Rebekah Tregonning and Anni 
Cameron our new kaiāwhina in the kura 
working  with our new entrant and 
senior students.

Head lice
We want to send a friendly reminder about the 
importance of checking and treating your child 
for head lice. It's a good idea to treat everyone 
in the household to prevent a re-infestation.

If you need treatment, we have some available 
at school. Just let us know, and we'll be happy 
to send it home with your child.

Art exhibition
Our school art exhibition is fast approaching and the students are getting really excited to share their 
amazing art with you. The hall will be awash with beautiful art  from 3.30pm -6pm daily on the 
9th,10th and 11th of September. We welcome everyone community wide to come along and enjoy 
the view.

Winter sports
Everyone is getting excited as we have winter 
sports coming up this Friday. Matauri Bay School 
are holding a fundraiser and will be selling hot dogs, 
juicies, moosies, drinks and baking.
If  you would like your child to support the fundraiser 
please send them with some money on  the day. 
School lunches will still be available for everyone.
If you would like  come and cheer on the Tamariki, 
the Tabloid sports yrs 1-3 and the yrs 4-6 sports will 
all be starting at 10am.

This is a fun event and we are looking forward to 
encouraging and supporting each other to go out 
and participate with a good attitude. Should the 
event be cancelled we will put a notice on our 
facebook page.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAmBnnmiDp9te78z42Er4tWy7QCWTtOnlvPDntVTpuGw1Bhg/viewform?usp=header

